
Chief Executive Officer’s Declaration 
 
 
In accordance with the Guidelines for Water Agency Pricing Submissions, November 2018 (the 
Guidelines), of the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of New South Wales, I 
declare:  

 the information provided in our pricing submission submitted on 1 July 2019 is the 
best available information of the financial and operational affairs of Sydney Water 
and has been checked in accordance with the Guidelines; and  

 there are no circumstances of which I am aware that would render the information 
provided to be misleading or inaccurate.  

 
Certified by the Chief Executive Officer: 

 

Kevin Young 
Managing Director 
 
Date:   1 July 2019 

 




